
Comment from Lynn DeBlance 

I am extremely upset with Chevrolet and with NHTSA with the continuous delay with a factual 
resolution of this revealed defect. I figured that with the 2016 initial notice that this would be soon 
resolved and taken care of. Although I am very pleased with the operation of my 2006 Tahoe I now, 
after 13 years, find myself concerned every time I get behind the wheel that I am putting my family's 
like at risk. Whether Chevorlet is drawing this out just to save money is not my concern. Continued 
delay is my concern. Can we get this resolved? 
  

 


